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End of School Day Procedures – Year 6 only from September 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6 children 

 

It is essential that all children from Reception up to Year 5 are collected by an adult at 

the end of the school day. 

 

If you wish for your child to walk home independently now that they are in Year 6, 

please complete the slip below and return to school. If no slip is returned, we will expect 

an adult to collect your child at the end of the school day.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C L Withers 

Headteacher 

 

 

Year 6 Permission to walk home reply slip – September 2018 

 

My Child: _____________________________________     Class: ______________ 

 

has permission to walk home at the end of the school day. 

 

Signed : _________________________________________________ Parent/Carer 

 

 

Date: ______________________________ 
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